
 

HJJ/as 

8 November 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Thank you to those of you who attended our Year 7 Meet the Tutor Event last night.  
  
 
Please click here to fill in our feedback form. It will take no more than 2 minutes and will really help 
us to continue to improve our parents' evening processes. 
  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
  
  
 
Miss H Jones 
 
Deputy Headteacher 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://forms.gle/yX2JrkJrvJUcC3cr5

